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WILMINGTON, DE - MARCH 12: Democratic presidential candidate former Vice President Joe Biden delivers remarks about the coronavirus outbreak, at the Hotel Du Pont March 12, 2020 in Wilmington, Delaware. Health officials say 11,000 people have been tested for the Coronavirus (COVID-19) in the U.S. (Photo by Drew Angerer/Getty Images)



Former Clinton White House spokesman Robert Weiner tells Wisconsin’s Morning News that presumptive Democratic presidential nominee Joe Biden and running mate Kamala Harris need to visit Wisconsin after next weeks DNC. 

Weiner says it’s important to explain to voters the platforms that are adopted at the event. 
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Listen in the player above. 

